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Email: penny.gibson@shropshire.gov .uk

Dear Parent/Guardian

| am writing to inform you that it is the time of year when we review the meal price for the
coming year. Unfortunately, we are unable to hold our prices for another year: this is due to
the continued increase in the cost of raw materials and food prices. Please be assured that
we are continually striving to manage these whilst not compromising on the quality of the
food or the service which we provide.

This September 2017 the cost of a paid school meal will increase to £2.30.
Yours sincerely
M‘Jﬂeﬂé L

Penny Gibson
Area Manager
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